Goodwin Growth Works
coaching and consulting for entrepreneurs

May 6, 2010

Joseph J. Gottlieb

Attorney at Law

Cohen Goldstein Port & Gottlieb, LLP
990 Hammond Drive, Suite 990
Atlanta, GA 30328

Dear Joe:

Thank you so much for your advice on the two agreements I recently signed.

You asked some challenging questions that made me re-evaluate my decisions. It was important
that you looked at the licensing agreement from the perspective of future intellectual property
rights. I also appreciated that you called someone with expertise in employee leasing to verify
the reputation of the company I was considering.

I’m happy to report that, three months later, both relationships are working out as well as I had
hoped! Your thorough review and insights continue to contribute to my peace of mind in making

these business-altering alliances.

Sincerely,

Lynda Martin
Owner



